
LAUSD Administrative Headquarters 
Visitor Parking Information 

= Visitor Parking Garage Entrance/Exit 

Important Parking Details

o

Do NOT park in the Huntley or 4th Street overflow lots unless directed by parking attendants.

o

o Once visitor parking in the Huntley lot reaches capacity, visitors will be directed to the 
4th Street overflow lot at 1227 W. 4th Street, located between Boylston Street and Bixel 
Street.

Visitors may park in the Visconti parking garage located at 1221 West Third Street 
immediately northwest of the Headquarters building. Visitors will enter through the eastern-
most entrance on Miramar just west of Boylston. Visitors should pull a parking ticket and 
obtain validation within the department being visited. After parking, visitors are to exit the 
Visconti garage via the pedestrian access door on level P2.

In the event of a full lot, visitors will be directed by parking attendants to the Huntley outside 
parking lot on the northeast corner of Miramar and Huntley. 




